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We would like to encourage 
member or potential members to 
join us for our monthly meetings. 
Just give Deana a call for the 
time, place and date.
           

Dear Members,

It is at this special time of the year that we wish each other health 
and happiness.  It's the time of year when we get together with 
friends and reflect on days gone by.  It's also the time of year when 
we begin to count down the days until the snow disappears, the 
warmth returns and we are spending the weekends at a horse show! 
While you are enjoying the snow, your board is hard at work.  Stay 
tuned for some great ideas coming from this group!

I would like to let all of you know how much I have enjoyed being 
the president of such a great organization this year!  If anyone ever 
doubted how great the members of MMOHSC are, they should have 
attended the 2008 banquet.  The fellowship was great and the food 
was equally wonderful.  Thanks to all of you who were able to join 
us.  If you were unable to come, please check out the pictures on the 
web site.

In this edition of the newsletter, you will find all the forms 
necessary for the upcoming show season.  Please remember to send 
in your membership form as soon as possible.  Don't forget that the 
team tournament registration is included on the form as well.  You 
will also find the sponsorship information.  If we all find at least 
one sponsor, it will be a big start on the funds needed for the 
upcoming year.

May you all have a Happy Holiday Season!

Deana Bickel

Board Member Note:
Lynn Ash has resigned from the board. A heartfelt thanks  to Lynn 

for all of her help and dedication while serving on the board. 
Lynn, you will be missed!

Leslyn Caroll was voted as the newest member of the board.
Welcome Leslyn, we look forward to working with you!


